
 

    
   

Our Ref: SPE/545.JCP 

07 June 2022 

Dear Families 

I am writing with details about our final year 8 trip to Thorpe Park on Saturday 18th June, a full days’ worth of 

thrilling rides and attractions. This trip has previously been a great success and will finish the year off perfectly. 

We will leave school at 7.30 am and will return around 7.00 pm. 

There are several restaurants on site should your child wish to purchase food and drink they will need to bring 

some money or if they wish to bring a packed lunch there is an area we can use. 

The trip is being organised as a reward for the excellent contributions students have made during the year. Please 
be aware that we will be looking at behaviour of the students in the last half term and if your child has a poor 
behaviour record, we reserve the right to refuse their request to join the trip.  We hope that this is not the case, 
and we can finish the year on a really positive note. 
 
Places are limited to 45 students, in order for the selection process to be fair we will put all the reply slips we 
receive in a hat and pick names. The cost of the trip is £40.00. Once the students have been selected you will 
receive notification via ParentPay to make payment and provide consent and medical information.  If your child 
would like to attend, please return your reply slip to student services by Friday 10th of June. 
 
If you have any further questions or feel that you need additional financial support, please do not hesitate to 
contact me: s.peckford@stowhigh.com 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Simon Peckford 
Head of Year 8 
 
………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My child would like to take part in the Year 8 Trip to Thorpe Park on Saturday 18th June 2022 
 
Please return to Student Services by Friday 10th June 
 
 
Student Name: ____________________________________________ Form Class: ______________________ 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) _______________________________________ Date: ___________________________ 
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